
Tuesday 5 November 2024

Dear Cantley Parents,

I hope your half term was filled with magical memories made with your loved ones.

A remembrance church service will be held on Monday 11th November starting promptly at
10:45 with our reverend Martin Greenland. Only Years 1-6 will take part in this event. Classes will bring
along their wreaths that they have made collabratively. As always, I know all children will be delighted
to see their adults here.

We will be raising funds for Children In Need on Friday 15th November. We would love to see
children in yellow or spots to mark this day. In return for school mufti we would gratefully accept a small
donation for this. We will also have cupcakes available for children to purchase for 50p during the day.

Thank you for your continued support

Kind regards,

Shefa Roberts
Interim Head of School Cantley


